Water safe to consume 1in
Douglas County

The precautionary “boil water notice” issued for Cave Rock and
Skyland Water System on May 17 has been rescinded.

Results from the bacteriological testing show both rounds of
sampling came back clean.

A computer error at the Cave Rock Water Treatment Plant led to
the boil notice.


https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/05/water-safe-consume-douglas-county/
https://www.laketahoenews.net/2018/05/water-safe-consume-douglas-county/

